
 

SCRUTINY CO-ORDINATION COMMITTEE 
 

Meeting: 1 July 2024 
At: 6.00 pm 

 
PRESENT 
 
Councillor Colin Foster (Chair) in the chair; Councillor David Sedgwick (Vice-Chair); 
Councillors Joe Barratt and Christine Carrigan. 
 
1.  MINUTES  
 
The Minutes (copies of which had been circulated) of the meeting held on 30 May 2024 
were approved as a correct record and signed by the Chair. 
 
2.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
Councillors and officers were invited to declare any interests which they had in any of the 
items on the agenda for the meeting. 
 
No declarations were made. 
 
3.  CALL-IN  
 
There were no call-in items to consider. 
 
4.  SCRUTINY REVIEW TOPIC SELECTION 2024/25  
 
The Assistant Director for Legal & Democratic Governance submitted a report (copies of 
which had been circulated) inviting the Committee to consider the Scrutiny Review topics 
that had been identified and proposed by Scrutiny Committees for inclusion in the 2024/25 
Work Programmes. 
 
It was reported that since the publication of the report, it had been agreed that Councillor 
Jon Byrne would chair the review being undertaken by the Communities & Transport 
Scrutiny Committee and that Councillor Rosemary Barratt would chair the review being 
undertaken by the Children & Families Scrutiny Committee. 
 
RESOLVED - That the Council Meeting be recommended to give approval to the proposed 
Scrutiny Work Programme of scrutiny reviews subject to the amendment of the report to 
incorporate the names of those members appointed to chair the reviews being undertaken 
by the Communities & Transport and Children & Families Scrutiny Committees. 
 
The meeting closed at 6.03 pm 
 


